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Thank you Madam President/Vice-President, 

Kyrgyzstan welcomes the delegation of Georgia and thanks for its national report. We commend Georgia’s significant steps in strengthening its legislative and policy mechanisms aimed at the protection and promotion of human rights. In this regards, we welcome its measures towards the improvement of gender equality, prevention and combating of violence against women and domestic violence, the advancement of children’s rights and the rights of people with disabilities. My delegation also upholds Georgia’s measures to combat human trafficking by strengthening its national plans against trafficking in persons. 

Acknowledging the achievements of Georgia, we would like to make the following recommendations:

1.
To continue its work towards effective implementation of the UN Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities.

2.
Continue its measures towards strengthening the legislation on domestic violence and violence against vulnerable groups. 

3.
 To continue taking measures to ensure the protection of victims of human trafficking. 

In conclusion, we wish to Georgia a successful review.

I thank you.
